CALARA NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2020

Today we will be entertained by Rob T a Vocalist and Ukulele entertainer.

ART and CRAFT- Chris Coleman-Friday afternoons.
The Art group meets on Fridays in the committee room 1.45pm-3.45pm.

The Craft group meet on Friday afternoons in the small hall 2.00pm.

LINE DANCING- Jackie Baker- Wednesday afternoons
Our new beginners are doing really well and it's not too late to join them if you would like to learn to dance as tuition is ongoing throughout the year. Thank you to the more experienced dancers for helping to show them the way. For more information contact Jackie.

ELASTIX- Barbara Lowe- Monday mornings.
The Elastix exercise class is still proving very popular and we now have 52 members. Thanks to everyone who continues to support us. There are 2 sessions at 10.00am and 11am on Monday mornings in the small hall.

DAY TRIPS for 2020
Our first trip this year will be on Thursday 19th March- We have lunch booked at The Moorings, a restaurant on the beach at Pevensey. They provide a three-course meal for £10.00 each. The menu is quite varied and comes highly recommended. If you wish to go please put your name down today and pay a £5 deposit. The balance will be payable next month and depending on numbers,will be about £12.50 each.

The following are the other planned trips,not all have been confirmed so details may change.
Thursday 21st May- Trip to Spa Valley Railway from Tunbridge Wells to Groombridge followed by visit to Pashley Gardens Ticehurst in the afternoon.
Thursday 25th June- Visit to Windsor to include a river trip on the Thames.
Thursday 13th August- Visit to Colchester in the morning followed by visit to Beth Chatto Gardens in the afternoon.
Thursday- 22nd October Visit to the Royal Hospital Chelsea.
Thursford- Is anyone interested in going to Thursford this year? Travelling with Brookline the cost would be £199.00 each and would include an overnight stay in Kings Lynn. Please see Ann or Terry in the tea break.

BOWLS-Chris Frost- Tuesday afternoons.
The short mat bowls group meet on Tuesdays 2.45-5.00pm

WALKS- Sylvia Wadeson

Stroll- The next stroll will take place on Friday 21st February when we will meet outside the Cafe in Mote Park at 10.15am for a 10.30am start. We will stroll around the lake and for those who wish we will have coffee in the Cafe. Contact Sylvia.
Ramble-The next ramble will be on Friday 28th February and will start at Loose P.O. 9.45am for a 10.00am start. This is a linear walk from Loose to Maidstone Town Centre walking through the Loose Valley to Bockingford then continues through Tovil and along the towpath to Maidstone. Optional lunch will be at the Muggleton. Returning to Loose on the bus (PLEASE BRING YOUR BUS PASS) There are a few steps and inclines but mainly flat. Walking shoes recommended. This walk will be lead by Brian Cooper.

CRIBBAGE- Gwen Hawkes- Monday afternoons.
The Cribbage group meet on Mondays 2.00pm-4.00pm in the Committee Room. The cost is £2 including refreshments. Contact Gwen.

WHIST- Gwen Hawkes- Wednesday afternoons.
The Whist group meet on Wednesday afternoons in the Committee Room 1.15pm-3.15pm. The cost is £3 including raffle. New members always welcome. Contact Gwen.

THEATRE VISITS- Terry Moyle
'Bang Bang' on 15th April. The balance for this £29.50 is due today. Please make cheques payable to CALARA.

Regretfully 'The Cat and the Canary' did not receive sufficient response to make it it viable-only

18 names on the list.

 SINGING GROUP- Terry Moyle- Thursday afternoons.
The Singing Group meet in the Small Hall on Thursday afternoons 2.00pm-3.00pm

LUNCHES- Lyn Powell
The next lunch will be on Thursday 27th February venue to be arranged. See Lyn to book.

KENTARA QUIZ
The Kentara Quiz will be held on Wednesday 18th March at 2.00pm at Ditton Community Centre. If you would like to take part or form a team see Sylvia Wadeson in the tea break. Also see a poster on the Notice Board

NEXT MONTHS MEETING- Friday 6th March. We will be entertained by Mary Smith with a talk 'A Schoolgirls War'
